TO: CHAIRMAN AZZINARO 11 March 2024
Chairman Azzinaro,

Following extensive discussion and debate, The Permanent House Veterans Affairs Advisory Council
recommends the following action:

HR 7330 Bill pertaining to establishing a Gold Star Spouse Day is redundant. A Gold Star Family Day is
already in place. The third Sunday in October is already set aside to honor GS Families. 25-2-46. Gold
Star Family Day. On behalf of the council, we recommend this bill does not move forward.

Sincerely,
Kevin McDonnell

President, Permanent House Veterans Affairs Advisory Council



